
 
 

Aug. 17, 2021 
 

Daily COVID-19 online dashboard 
reactivated  
 
The daily online dashboard that Indiana State University uses to inform the campus about active 
COVID-19 cases is back in operation today.  
The dashboard is at https://www.indstate.edu/covid/dashboard. 
 
“With the increased density of the population on campus every day, it is appropriate to return to a 
daily dashboard for the fall semester,” said Vice President for University Engagement Nancy Rogers. 
“Our goal is to be transparent with clear and timely information about the presence of COVID-19 on 
campus.”  
 
The dashboard reports the number of students and employees who are in isolation or quarantine 
because of COVID-19. It is updated by noon on weekdays, based on the previous day’s numbers at 
11:59 p.m.  
 
Those in isolation have confirmed positive cases of COVID-19. Those in quarantine had “close 
contact” with someone who is positive. ISU is using the definition of “close contact” provided by the 
Centers for Disease Control and the Indiana State Department of Health. 
 
ISU’s dashboard follows privacy laws and does not reveal information that would make someone 
individually identifiable. The dashboard only reflects information known as of the date and time 
listed. 

 


